Turpen Elementary School Newsletter

Werk hard, go far, always rememben who'you are!

WEdnesqay, NﬂVI!llIbEl' 1k
2017
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B it youineed to check T will have reading games in the1r classrooms for you to play witH'

child out of school, or
make transportation

S changes, you must call the
| school before 2:15 PM.

| We will not be able to

8l make any changes after

2:15 PM. On Fridays, you
must call before 11:15.

For/the status of schoal, please
cail 505-721-2233,

Nov 3 & 10/- Early Releass
12:30 -Jeans on Fridays only

Nov. 2 - Zumba & Turkey
Trot & ILieeracy Night,
5:30-7:30

Nov. 2 - Picture retakes

Nov. 5 -.Ea.ylight Savings
Time ends - Move clocks
back onehour

Nov. 13 - Veteran’s Day -
No school

Nov. 14 - Thanksgiving
Lunch

Nov. 46 - Neighborhood
meeting with Fran
Palochak - 6:00'n library

Nav, 20-24 - No school,
Thanksgiving Break

Nav. 30 - Turpen Navajo
Princess/Erave Warrior.
competition - 6:00

Cynthia Mowrer, Principal
(505)721-5000

Autumn is Here!

We will be having a Zumba/Turkey Trot/Reading night on
November 2, from 5:30-7:30, as our Fall Fest this year. Teache(s

your child with a theme of “Students who read, succeed!” Therr
will be Zumba and line dancing in the gym and Karaoke in the
“library. Wear the jersey of your favorite team and we will courft
and graph who the favorite teams are of Turpen families. We
would like to donate canned goods to the community pantry, sq» if
you are able to help, please bring a can of food. We will have a3
few turkeys to give away and water and granola bars. B

Turpen’s Thanksgiving tunch will be on Tuesday, November 14. i

We have 175 tickets and they are $5.00 each. Times for lundh'
will be: kindergarten and first grade - 10:30, second grade 4n¢
third grade - 11:10, fourth grade and fifth grade - 11:50.

Tomoarraw is picture retake day. Students must have a prepaid packet,

l

u
available in the office, with the correct amount enclosed. The photograpt‘i r
will be here first thing in the morning.

The Navajo Princess/Brave Warrior competition has been changjed
to November 30, at 6:00 in the gym. Please come and see our |
talented students as they showcase their language abilities and’
talents. We will have activities each day of the week and cake m;
punch to celebrate the crowning of our new royalty.

School is in session. Please drive safely!

Mua. Cynthia N. Mowrer
Principal, Turpen Elementary
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